
PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE 

RESIDENTS OF HEATH, MA 

BALLOON DEMONSTRATION  

PROPOSED WIRELESS TOWER 

0 ROWE ROAD, HEATH, MA (Parcel ID 271-13) 

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC d/b/a AT&T, in furtherance of its pending application to the 
Town of Heath Planning Board (the “Board”) for a wireless communications facility consisting 
of a 180’ monopole-style tower with panel antennas mounted on the tower and related associated 
equipment enclosed in a 50’ x 50’ fenced compound (the “Facility”) at 0 Rowe Road, Heath, MA 
(the “Site”) (also identified in the Town of Heath Assessor records as Parcel 271-13) and in 
compliance with the terms of the Town of Heath Protective Zoning Bylaws and the instructions 
of the Board, will conduct an on-Site balloon demonstration to provide the public and residents 
of Heath, MA a meaningful opportunity to assess potential visual impacts of the proposed 
Facility.  

The balloon demonstration will be conducted on Saturday, April 10, 2021.  The demonstration 
will commence at 9:00 AM and conclude at 2:00 PM. If wind or inclement weather requires a 
cancellation of the scheduled date, the demonstration will be conducted the following day until 
completed, with the exceptions of Sundays.    

For additional information regarding the balloon demonstration schedule including cancellations, 
please visit the Town’s website at: https://townofheath.org/. 
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